
 

UNITED AUBURN INDIAN COMMUNITY PRESENTS $100,000 

TO PENRYN FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

TO ASSIST IN PURCHASE OF NEW FIRE TRUCK  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      CONTACT:  Doug Elmets 

July 24, 2019                       

 

AUBURN, CA – The United Auburn Indian Community (UAIC) is proud to announce its 

contribution of $100,000 to the Penryn Fire Protection District (PFPD) to assist in the purchase 

of a new fire truck engine.  

 

The UAIC Tribal Council, led by Chairman Gene Whitehouse, presented a check today to PFPD 

Chief Mitch Higgins at the UAIC Tribal Offices in Auburn (see attached photo). 

 

“On behalf of the UAIC, it is a sincere privilege to have the ability to support the Penryn Fire 

Protection District,” said Chairman Whitehouse. “It is our hope that this contribution will assist 

in the agency’s efforts to continue to provide critical services to our local communities.”  

 

The new fire engine will enable PFPD to continue to serve a wide range of citizens in Placer 

County, including residential neighborhoods, local businesses and recreational visitors.  

 

“The Penryn Fire Protection District is grateful for the United Auburn Indian Community’s 

generous donation and unwavering support for our agency,” said Chief Mitch Higgins. “Our new 

fire engine gives us the ability to provide exceptional public safety while also ensuring the 

continued safety of our firefighters.”  



 


